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26/01/2019  19:34:292017/6967/P OBJ L Yeo Looking at both the original and the amended plans for this proposal, it appears that the developers have not 

seriously considered the earlier objections by residents in the area. The amended plans do not address most 

of the concerns, and therefore, I strongly object to the proposal.

The proposed extension means that trees providing privacy to our building and the neighboruing school will be 

removed. The height of the proposed building and the close proximity to our building and the neighbouring 

school also means we will have to put up with continued invasion of our privacy both during construction and 

when the building is up and running. 

I encourage the council to either reject this application, or to require the developers to make significant 

changes to their plans that would preserve our privacy and be further away from the property boundaries 

where the proposed development encroaches into Netherhall Gardens and our other residential neighbours in 

Frognal Court.
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